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A bill proposing to threaten all of us with nuclear waste without proven safe storage is 

a bill proposing Oregon's inhabitants and places be jeopardized indefinitely for the 

sole purpose of supporting the profits of corporations. Nuclear energy cannot be 

considered a reasonable alternative until all elements of safety can be achieved, 

including storage of all waste. Don't gamble with our grandchildren's futures. Please 

reject this bill. 


